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Call for experts – ISO/TC 197 WG18 

 

 Interested parties are invited to contact the ISO/TC 197 Secretariat by 02 12 2019 

Dear members, 

As resolved by ISO/TC 197 (resolution number 438) and confirmed in item 7.2 of the meeting minutes of the 2018 
plenary meeting, ISO/TC 197 is requesting that all heads of delegations invite qualified and interested experts to 
join the following working group. 

Experts not currently registered in the ISO community may be invited to contact their respective national Member 
Body (MB) to be able to take part in this work. 

WG18, Convenor: Livio Gambone, Topic: pressure vessels and thermally activated relief devices. 

Summary of upcoming work item: 

The work will consist of addressing previously received technical comments such as incorporating Type 3 pressure 
vessel designs based on developments in UN GTR#13 in the future work on ISO documents 19881 and 19882. 

For more detailed information relative to this WG18, please contact the ISO/TC 197 Secretariat 
(jonathan.lafontaine@bnq.qc.ca) by 2 12 2019. 

 

Best regards, 

 

 

Jonathan Lafontaine, 
Committee Manager of ISO/TC 197 
Bureau de normalisation du Québec 
on behalf of the Standards Council of Canada 
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